
 

 

DATES 
 

March 
20th Eclipse 
Breakfast 8.15am – 
all welcome. 
FOPS Bingo, doors 
open 6.30pm 
24th KS2 Romans Day 
24th, 25th and 26th 
Parent Consultation 
evenings 
25th Onesie Day for 
Autism Awareness 
27th last day of term 
Easter Service at St 
Johns 2pm. 
 

April 
13th Back to school 
23rd Parent Forum  
29th Full Governors 
Meeting 
 

May 
4th Bank Holiday 
25th – 29th Half term 
 

June 
1st School closed 
INSET 
 

July  
6th & 7th Poltair and 
Penrice transition 
days 
8th Full Governors 
Meeting 5pm 
 
21st Last Day of Term 
 
 

                                                                               

                 13th March 2015 
STAR PUPILS 
Congratulations to Merryn Reuben, Isabella, Lacey, Niamh, Chelsea and 
Brandon who are our star pupils this week. 
 

RED NOSE DAY 
Thank you to everyone who supported Red Nose Day. The children 
looked great and the total raised today was £140.98 so far. 
 

ECLIPSE SPECIAL  
On Friday 20th March there will be a partial solar eclipse and you are 
invited to join the children for a special eclipse breakfast from 8.15am. 
There will be bacon and sausage baps, cereals and juice to share. We will 
then all gather on the field to experience the partial eclipse. A warm coat 
and rugs to sit on would be very helpful. The children will be learning 
about this special event next week – so please ask them what they have 
been learning. There will be no charge for the breakfast so come along 
and enjoy! 
 

FOPS NEWS 
MOTHER’S DAY GIFTS: Thank you to FOPS for organising the Mother’s 
Day gifts – I hope you all enjoy the carefully chosen gifts and being spoilt 
on your special day. 
BINGO: Next Friday 20th March is the Easter Bingo. Doors open at 
6.30pm and eyes down at 7pm. There will be a raffle. Donations of raffle 
prizes or Easter Eggs would be appreciated. All welcome. 
 

ANNUAL REPORTS 
If your child is in Years 1 – 6 you will receive their annual school report 
today. There are parent consultation evenings planned for the last week of 
term. You are encouraged to come and discuss your child’s report and 
progress with their class teacher. Attendance will qualify as a parent event 
for those in receipt of pupil premium. Please return the appointment slip to 
the office. 
 

YEAR 6 SUCCESS 
Congratulations to Year 6 – read 
their report at the end of the 
newsletter. 
 

ATTENDANCE 
Congratulations to River Camel, 
Y2 who achieved 98.5% 
attendance last week.  
 

Mrs D Tregellas 
 



 

 

 
Year 6 Eco- House Success 

 
As part of an Eco- project, Year 6 produced a model Eco-home, packed full of energy saving 

features. As a class we created a blog to document the process which was judged against 

entries from other schools, colleges and organisations across the UK and France. Our project, 

which is now destined for display at the Eden Project, was awarded a prize for energy 

efficiency. Well done to all of Year 6 for working so hard and thank you to Leslie Cornell 

for his expertise, time and enthusiasm in making the project such a success.       
 

          
 

The house is currently on display in the foyer – please pop in have a look.          


